
Statement of Reasons for Traffic Calming in Waterside Drive 

Traffic calming in Waterside Drive is proposed as part of the planning application for 

the new secondary school Walton Heathside, Waterside Drive. The proposals 

include two Raised Tiger Crossings that will allow for cyclists and pedestrians to 

cross Waterside Drive safely whist also reducing traffic speeds. The table proposed 

at the junction of Waterside Drive and Terrace Road will provide a safe crossing 

point at the junction and introduce slower speeds at the junction. 

These features will support the requirement for a lower speed limit outside the new 

school of 20mph 
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